

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Timothy W. Sullivan,
Chair
Kristen Kriegbaum, Vice
Chair
Dr. Michael Goss
Sr. Ann Kelley, OSF
Peter Kordus
Craig Mackus
Marilyn Miller
Jeremy Moore
Sr. Diane Oman, OSF
William K. Reilley, Sr.
Angela Thompson
Ramona Dicks-Williams
Zak Wroblewski

PROPERTIES BOARD

DIRECTORS
Timothy W. Sullivan, Chair
Bishop Walter Harvey
Rev. Joseph Jackson Jr.
Tabatha Jordan
Sr. Ann Kelley, OSF
Craig Mackus
Fr. Bryan Massingale
Barbara Wyatt Sibley
Una Van Duvall

PRESIDENT Sr. Edna Lonergan, OSF

LIAISON Sr. Sylvia Anne Sheldon,

ADMINISTRATIVE TEAM
Sr. Joanne Schatzlein,
OSF
Sr. Charlotte Roost, OSF
Sr. Sylvia Anne Sheldon,
A ministry of the
Sisters of St. Francis

STEIN CAMPUS

2801 E. Morgan Ave Milwaukee, WI 53207 414.977.5000

BUCYRUS CAMPUS

2450 W. North Ave Milwaukee, WI 53205 414.210.2450

STANNCENTER.ORG

Dear Aquatics Center user,

As of today, we've closed the Stein Campus swimming pool for much-needed renovation.

We apologize for the sudden nature of the decision. We know how many people rely on our pool for exercise, for swim lessons and just plain enjoyment.

It's no secret, though, that the deck around the pool has been deteriorating for some time. That deterioration has recently accelerated to the point where it's no longer possible to delay that and other necessary repairs to keep the Aquatic Center safe for everyone who uses it.

At this point, we can't tell you how long it will take to complete the renovation. We will, however, keep you updated as we learn more.

If you've paid in advance for lessons, exercise classes or open swim, we will be happy to refund you for any lessons/sessions remaining. Please call (414) 977-5015 if you have any questions. Leave a message if necessary – we will get back to you ASAP.

Thank you for your patience – we are so looking forward to sharing a better pool experience for everyone.

Kae Wiberg
Adult Services Director